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CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 17.1.2022

QUESTION
Have there been changes to any of the ITT documents from the first time they were put out?

ANSWER
The evaluation of round two of the GRCF was first advertised in September 2021. There are some changes in the ITT that is currently advertised.
The requirement for this work to cover both rounds of funding has been reduced, there is now more focus solely on the second round of GRCF funding.
Additional information is also provided in the current version of the ITT on the monitoring data collection that The National Lottery Heritage Fund is running directly with funded projects. Annex C shows the database structure of monitoring data being collected and the supporting documents show the requirements and guidance sent to projects.

